
September 9, 1995 

Wick, Gil, Doris, et ai, 

This is an all too hasty letter but it certainly exceeds my literary production for the last 
year! Since last we met I have been totally preoccupied with basic survival in an uncertain 
corporate world (I'll go in the next wave) and with establishing a new home base. 

As part of my "survival" strategy, I bought a 30 year old duplex and have been 
renovating it all summer. Move in date is September 30 yet I have at least six more weeks 
of work to be done before then. The address is 13019 Betty Lane, Stafford, TX 77477. 

I resign as a Director of MFA. I'm not contributing anything and there are too many 
good folks who can fill the seat. I will not be attending the meeting (see Duplex) above). 
Some time in the future my participation and work will resume; 

Here's a check for two years dues-- '95 and '96. I'd mail it straight to Doris if I 
knew where she was.< 

/Houston 


